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Nicole Miller

Subject: Comments for Wednesdays meeting

From: April Moulton  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 3:42 AM 
To: Will Clemens <will@oceanocsd.org> 
Subject: Comments for Wednesdays meeting 
 
Subject: Concerns Regarding the Elimination of Mr. Clemens' Position 
 
Dear Oceano Community Services, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to express my deep concerns and strong opposition to the decision to 
eliminate the position of General Manager, currently held by Mr. Clemens.  
 
Mr. Clemens has consistently demonstrated his dedication and commitment to our community. His remarkable 
contributions, particularly in identifying new water lines and skillful negotiations related to emergency services, have 
been instrumental in ensuring the well-being of our community. Mr. Clemens has proven himself as an exemplary 
employee, and his efforts have significantly benefited Oceano. 
 
I believe that retaining Mr. Clemens in his current role is crucial for maintaining the high standards of service and 
expertise that he has consistently delivered. His expertise and unwavering commitment to our community's best 
interests make him an invaluable asset to Oceano Community Services. 
 
I kindly request that you reconsider the decision to eliminate the position of General Manager, as it would be a loss for 
our community. Mr. Clemens' dedication and exemplary performance have had a positive impact on our community, 
and I believe it is in our best interest to retain his services. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
April Moulton, Oceano Home Owner 
#01736191 
Call/Text: 805-391-0222 
Search for homes or read reviews: www.AprilC21Home.com 
Corporate Broker of Record #00874459 
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